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NTM 28/25 
RIVER CLYDE – CARLESS JETTY 

SEDIMENT SAMPLING WORKS 
 

 
 

 
Mariners are advised that sediment sampling work is planned at Carless Jetty, from 
Monday 22nd September 2025 for a period of approximately 8 weeks. 
 
This work will be conducted through the existing jetty structure and includes sediment 
sampling and drilling of boreholes.  No marine craft are involved but mariners are 
requested to pass at appropriate speed to minimise the effects of wash. 
 

 
 
Estuary Radio may be contacted on VHF Ch12 or 0151-949-6651 (recorded line). 
 

  
  

 
 
 


